WAIKIKI RESORT HOTEL, INC.
2460 Koa Avenue
Honolulu, Hawaii 96815

May 10, 2024

HAND DELIVERED

Director Jade T. Butay

Department of Labor and Industrial Relations
State of Hawaii

830 Punchbowl! Street

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Re: Waikiki Resort Hotel, Inc.
Hawaii Dislocated Workers Act Notification Pursuant to HRS §394B-9

Dear Director Butay:

This notice is provided pursuant to Chapter 394B, Hawaii Revised Statutes, and Hawaii
Administrative Rules Section 12-506-7(c).

The name and address of the employer is Waikiki Resort Hotel, Inc. (“WRH?”), 246 Koa Avenue,
Honolulu, Hawaii 96815. The person to contact regarding this notice is Sungjung Kim via email
at sungjung.kim@daemyungsono.com or by phone at (808) 208-1657.

On April 26, 2024, Sono Hospitality LLC acquired all the capital stock of WRH. As part ofa
corporate reorganization of WRH following the stock purchase, WRH will be laying off one (1)
employee. The expected date of the layoff is on or after July 12, 2024. The employee being laid
off will remain on the payroll of WRH and be paid at his usual wages and benefits for at least a full
sixty (60) days from the date of delivery of this notification to your office.

WRH currently employs ninety-six (96) employees. As a part of the reorganization, only one (1)
WRH employee will be laid off. WRH will continue to employ ninety-five (95) employees after
the reorganization.

If you have any questions or require additional information regarding this notice, please contact
Mr. Kim at the email address or phone number set forth above.

Sincerely, %

Byeong Chun Lee
President, Waikiki Resort Hotel, Inc.



